
Response No. Comments

1 The JLFT successfully operated the toilets and they were, and are, a great asset to the town. The 

toilets should be handed over either FOC or for a nominal sum

2 Excellent, JLFT can look after them better than SBC can.

3 I am happy for the transfer to go ahead to JLFT.

In the last period the toilets being open has increased the tourist traffic at this end of the Town.

4 As long as the toilets are kept open and available at all times and at no cost to the public then I do 

not care who operates them. We need basic toilets for a basic bodily function to which we are all 

subject. There is no argument for closing toilets but there is an argument for having more basic 

[not heated and without hot water] facilities so that we can all have our most basic needs met. To 

be closing all these vital toilets because the council cannot afford to keep them open is just 

disgraceful. The population is increasing, as is leisure time. We need more toilets. The tour buses 

stop at this car park and the passengers have an immediate need, on disembarking from their bus, 

to visit a toilet after travelling for several hours.

5 I support the asset transfer. The Leisure Trust has done an excellent job in keeping the facilities 

open. The car park is very busy throughout the years and the toilets are an asset, In particular, well 

known by coach drivers truck drivers and other regular users of the A68.  The toilets are also of use 

to walkers and local people out for a walk.

6 I have to register my disappointment that the SBC is incapable of servicing and maintaining  our 

public amenities.

I understand that it's not a legal requirement but surely civil and social responsibility should exist 

within the local.authority.

I would have thought that the supposed support for tourism would have been reason enough to 

keep the busiest toilet open by a thinking council.

As the asset transfer seems the only option and I would support their bid.

7 I am fully in favour of this proposal. It will benenfit both the local community and visitors to the 

town.

8 I am in complete agreement with the takeover of the public toilets in The Glebe, by JLFT.  They 

have already proven themselves to be fully capable to run such a facility as shown when it ran the 

public toilets at the Tourist Information Centre and also the town public swimming pool, doing so 

for the benefit of tourists and residents alike.


